INDIAN HEALTH SERVICE
COLORADO RIVER SERVICE UNIT

Federal Holiday
Closure Notice

This Monday, September 7, 2020
Peach Springs Health Center (PSHC)
will be closed in observance of Labor Day.

Regular business hours will resume on

Tuesday, September 8, 2020

Please contact us if you should have any
questions 928-769-2900.

For all urgent care, please contact
EMS at 928-769-2205




